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Wolfhound Families, 

Welcome back to a new and exciting
school year! We hope you had a
refreshing summer break and are ready
to embark on another year of learning,
growth, and memorable experiences. 

This school year, we are committed to
fostering a positive and engaging
environment where every student can
thrive. Our dedicated team of educators
has been working tirelessly to prepare
for the year ahead, ensuring that we
provide the best possible educational
experience for all our students. 

Technology

In this newsletter, you will find
important information about
upcoming events, key dates, and new
initiatives that we are introducing this
year. We encourage you to stay
informed and involved in our school
community by regularly reading our
newsletters and participating in school
activities. 

Together, let’s make this school year a
remarkable one filled with
achievements, discoveries, faith, and
joy. 

Priest Letter

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uClWrOJ3MR-YZ_9_wqHwoffOK8lr4egh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11ozdKvIHNh1sjmhDd8w8_b6LiSck9_P1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H_BlfJqkzY9pt_Xs4eXZ0BA1jpLofTIZ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cnT18vNbyh-RYVQKtuD9dlmaLGYtoP8W/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cnT18vNbyh-RYVQKtuD9dlmaLGYtoP8W/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CxuujNV3M4jYKzwhtwQ_-Qrj4dkRXKg2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CxuujNV3M4jYKzwhtwQ_-Qrj4dkRXKg2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18qXulF98qAAIIZzCMuj4B8Ug5o1b4f5T/view?usp=sharing
https://www.saintdavidschool.org/calendar-1
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bN_TOQt35UTdxubd3lYYeZ29Ub9SGjJl/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SfFR7AbbhCM27DpweoO8J7kq5fCYSazM/view?usp=sharing

